

December 31, 2015

C/O Dr. James Kearney Good Luck Sams 2918 Austin Bluffs Parkway, Suite 100 Colorado Springs, CO 80918

Dear Dr. Kearney,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of \$2,200.00 from Good Luck Sams. We are incredibly grateful for your support of our mission and helping youth who are experiencing homelessness or on the verge of becoming homeless to lead a safer life. With your gift, we are taking action to create real change for our youth in the community.

Like you, we at Urban Peak believe in the potential of every young person. Your gift will help provide a safe, caring and stable community, as well as the opportunity for the young people we serve to succeed on their respective journeys to a life off the streets.

Again, thank you for your donation! Your partnership makes a huge difference in the lives of our youth. A huge thanks to your friends for this generous help!

Sincerely

Shawna Kemppainen

**Executive Director** 

No goods and/or services were exchanged for your donation of \$2,200.00 dated December 4, 2015.